
  
 

    
          
       

      
                                                     

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Councillor Josh Matlow
 
Ward 12, Toronto – St. Paul's 
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West	 Tel: 416-392-7906 
2nd Floor, Suite A17	 Fax: 416-392-0124 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2	 councillor_matlow@toronto.ca 

www.joshmatlow.ca 

September 3, 2021 

Toronto and East York Community Council 

100 Queen Street W 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

RE: Motion to Designate Owen Weinstein Lane, between Westover Hill Road & Flanders 

Road, as One-Way for Westbound Traffic
 

Dear Chair and Members, 

I am writing to request your support in designating Owen Weinstein Lane, between 

Westover Hill Road and Flanders Road, as one-way only for westbound traffic.  Residents of 

Westover Hill Road, who have been severely impacted by traffic congestion on their street as a 

result of the ongoing LRT construction, are requesting this to improve traffic flow. 

Commuters travelling northbound on Flanders Road use the Owen Weinstein Lane as a cut 

through (eastbound) to Westover Hill Road in order to access the Allen.  This creates huge 

congestion at the intersection of Westover Hill Road and Eglinton Ave West, causing significant 

backups (stagnant traffic) on Westover Hill Road, impacting the quality of life of residents.  Traffic 

flow would be significantly improved if commuters joined Westover Hill Road from Dewbourne 

Ave.  My office has also consulted with the local BIA, the Upper Village BIA, who are in support of 

this initiative. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council designate Owen Weinstein Lane, between Westover 

Hill Road and Flanders Road, as one-way for westbound traffic only. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Josh Matlow 

City Councillor 

Toronto – St. Paul's 

www.joshmatlow.ca 
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